
 

Question on Notice 
 

No. 465 
 

Asked on Wednesday, 4 June 2014 
 
 
DR DOUGLAS asked the Minister for Transport and Main Roads (MR EMERSON) —  
 
QUESTION: 

 
With reference to a free travel trial for senior citizens on Gold Coast public buses―  
 
(1) How much has the State Government contributed to this travel?  
(2) Will the trial be extended?  

(3) Why are funds being directed into this service, whilst in Nerang there are no weekend or 
evening services in the Clearwater Estate?  
 
ANSWER: 
 
I thank the Member for Gaven for the question. 
 
No state funds are being directed into this initiative. The Gold Coast free travel for seniors trial 
is funded by City of Gold Coast Council, all queries should be addressed to the council. 
 
 


